
DAV PUBLIC SCHOOL.TARI,IN/PUSHPANJALI ENCLAVE.PITAMPURA.DELHI
CIRCULAR

Circular No: l8

Dear Parent,

Dated:6.8.18.

The Directorate of Education, Gol.t. of NCT of Delhi have directed the school authorities to ensure
the compliance of the guidelines regarding safety of the students inside and outside the school premises. The
parents sending their wards to the school in private vans are requested to follow to the following guidelines:

The vans in which the students are sent should not be over-loaded in contravention of the
instructions issued by the Traffic police. The excess number of students carried in these vans may
endanger their lives.
The character and antecedents of the Driver of the van should be got verified by the parents and a
certificate to that effect is to be provided to the school by them.
In case girl children are travelling in the vans, a lady attendant/mother volunteer should be
accompanying them to avoid any untoward incident. 
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